MAPLEWOODSTOCK



MAPLEWOODSTOCK VOLUNTEER COMMITTEE MEETING Notes – May 19th, 2022

NEXT MEETING: JUNE 8th

- Canopy update Brad Goldman
 - o Walk the park on Sunday 5/22
 - do we want canopies where kids zone used to be or just allow general seating we can determine
 - Previously 72 spots
 - make some markers in the former kids zone if we do not make it canopy space
 - Pick winners by 6/25
 - Open lottery for at least 2 weeks, so open 6/11
 - so we have 3.5 weeks to get all together
 - end of next week to get into the news
 - Would like to have FAQs/handout for Memorial Day merch sales
 - Handout for Girls Night out (June 9)
 - For those who do not have access to the internet:
 - o Website, paper entries at libraries (Map and SO), google voice number
 - o Press release, flyers on bulletin boards, hand paper to Bill S for input; Susan volunteered to post on bulleting boards
 - Signage regarding tents do we need to print anything? Deadline?
- Committee updates
 - o Merchandise
 - Feedback from Mayfest
 - Just over 1800 in sales
 - New spot near the end
 - Card reader worked well. Can take more forms of payment
 - Hung up the shirts/ not on the tables
 - Dates to sell
 - Duck Races
 - Blocking off on Fri/Sat nights with music in Maplewood Gary and Susan will do one evening. Need to determine a location. Maybe the spaces Village Coffee has blocked off
 - Sat/Sun mornings can set up in front of Greenway
 - Girls Night out is June 9 we can get an ad in the swag bags. Need a blurb by June 1
 - o Vendors
 - Maplewood Library request: reached out to Tom personally. Katie has a spot for them
 - Katie is basically full. We have 70 full spaces! Not counting Kids Zone! Holding a few spaces for the stragglers. Gary has one more. Holding a space for Words.
 - Food vendors: about ½ spaces full. On target. Considering raising the number of vendors
 - o Music Committee

MAPLEWOODSTOCK



- Schedule Band meeting NEED TO APPROVE date: Monday evening, June 13th (changed from June 7th as it's election day)
 - Kerry will attend to go over the Band Merch
 - Invite Danny and Laurellie (invite to the August post-event soiree; give tshirt)
 - Bring some shirts to sel to the bands
- Need to secure Burgdorff as Green Room
 - o Lisa Mainardi it is booking fast / book now

o Advertising

- Status of Compass requirements Gary wrote today for the art work for the cups
 *34 cents each for 5000 cups. All in our cost is \$4k, they paid \$15)
- Outstanding collections: Debbie has not paid; says doesn't need tent. If she bails on being on banner, we have some options
- Sold a few more web ads

Administration

- Application for liquor license has been submitted still waiting on Township approval (but shouldn't be a problem). I did reach out the Liz Fritzen
- Tentative dates for follow-up township meetings: Assuming both are virtual
 - With Nancy and Jamaine 5/24 at 2pm
 - With Police, EMS and DPW -5/27 at 1pm
 - Need to ask about access to the side of the park where kids zone was
- Port-o-potty update
 - Volunteer to clean Jill Crisciulo invoked....8:28pm
 - o We can pay someone. think of ideas.
 - Sanitizer stations, or is being inside the unit good enough
- o Fund raising DISCUSSION POSTPONED (No Tarquin)
 - Short-term
 - Public appeal Begin 6/9
 - Raffle STATUS?
 - Long-term To be discussed post 2022 event

Other items

- o Recognition of pain from Pandemic
 - Kevin had a great point on acknowledging what we have been through. He will speak.
 - Tom to talk to Kevin offline

o Complaints

- Candice Davenport: someone reached out to make sure Mstock turns the volume down. OSHA Rules/ NJ Board of Health decibel levels should not go above 90 indoors for 8 straight hours. No guidance for outdoors. And if you do not like the noise, do not attend. Or bring ear plugs
- o Insert has gone to press. Will need to be put in programs. Likely take 8 hours for one person. Tom, Kevin, Susan, Gary will help.
- o Tom ordered wristbands. Some left in merch box from 2019